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SUBJECT: COMMENTS ON STAFF BRIEFING
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The Commission held an open meeting on Wednesday,

October 20, 1982 to receive the NRC staff's briefing on the
proposed scope of Phase II of the Independent Design
Verification Program (IDVP) for Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power
Plant. The NRC staff, Pacific Gas and Electric Company, and
participants in the IDVP had met in Bethesda, Maryland on
Tuesday, October 19, 1982 to discuss the same subject.
Copies of the transcripts of these two meetings and
SECY-82-414, transmitting the staff recommendation presently
before the Commission, are hereby provided for your
information. Parties have been notified by the Office of
the General Counsel of the opportunity to address the
Commission in a meeting tentatively scheduled for Wednesday,
November 10, 1982 in response to the staff briefing. We
will inform you of the details regarding the upcoming
meeting as soon as they are finalized.
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Attachmernts:

Transcript of 10/20/82 Commission Meeting
Transcript of 10/19/82 IDVP Meeting
SECY-82-414

cc: Service List w/o Attachments
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